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I SUPPORT [SB 731]. 

 

The fact [SB 731] was created to address the unfairness, the discrimination, the 

creation of hostile work places illustrates the need to "fire" irresponsible high-level 

managers. 

 

Being deaf and or just hearing impaired is a disability by law, to be accommodated in 

our public workplaces. 

 

I do not understand the sheer incompetence of management not to realize those who 

can "sign" are very valuable and possess a unique skill-set not to be afforded pay 

differentials. 

 

The same argument  is to be used for those who speak another language outside 

English. 

 

Governor Kotek, it is past time for you to "clean your administrative house" from the 

imbedded managerial scoundrels.  

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs . 

 

 


